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Frank G. Lamancusa 
Direct Phone: 202.373.6812 
Direct Fax: 202.373.6001 
Frank.Lamancusa@bingham.com 

January 25, 2011 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC  20554 
 

Re: NewCom International, Inc. Change of Counsel  
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
NewCom International, Inc. (“NewCom”) operates satellite earth stations pursuant to 
authority granted by the Federal Communications Commission.1   NewCom has the 
following applications before the Commission to modify its earth station authority.   
 
SES-MFS-20100430-00497 
SES-MFS-20100108-00025 
SES-STA-20091030-01405 
SES-STA-20100507-00569 
 
NewCom is represented by the law firm of Bingham McCutchen LLP of Washington, 
DC.  Please be advised that the attorney contact information has changed.  Please direct 
all inquiries regarding the above-referenced applications to: 
 
Frank Lamancusa, Esq. 
Bingham McCutchen LLP   
2020 K Street, NW 
Washington, D.C.  20006 
Telephone: (202) 373-6812 
Facsimile: (202) 373-6001  
Email: frank.lamancusa@bingham.com 
 

                                                      

1  NewCom’s ground stations are operated pursuant to FCC Call Signs E040267 and 
E050018. 
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Frank Lamancusa  
Counsel for NewCom International, Inc. 
 
CC: 
Paul Blais 
Kathryn Medley 
Frank Peace 
 

 

 


